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PART D – SUPPLEMENTAL CONDITIONS 

Revise: D3.7 to read: Tetra Tech will be performing a bridge deck survey using ground penetrating radar 
equipment in the spring of 2012 under a separate contract with the City of Winnipeg. The 
testing is limited to the vehicle traffic lanes only. No testing is being done on the bridge 
sidewalks, the shoulder barriers, or the median. The report detailing the results of the 
testing will be provided to the Consultant for use in the bridge deck condition 
assessment. 

Revise: D3.10 to read: The Water and Waste Department is considering replacing the existing cast iron 
watermain on the north side of Portage Avenue between Ronald Street and the east end 
of the bridge in 2014 or 2015. The watermain was installed in 1920. The watermain 
replacement work will be coordinated with the bridge rehabilitation work. The Consultant 
will not be responsible for designing the watermain replacement work. 

Revise: D4.1(p) to read: Investigate the feasibility of widening the bridge sidewalks without adding additional 
bridge girders. 

Revise: D5.1 to read: The City of Winnipeg will provide traffic control and construction crews for the purpose of 
localized bridge concrete removals and patching for the purposes of bridge condition 
assessment at no charge to the Consultant. The Consultant will be responsible for 
providing traffic control for all other activities including deck inspection, deck testing, and 
deck surveys.  

Revise: D9.3 to read: The City intends to award this Contract by May 31st 2012. 
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Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions 
in connection with the Request for Proposal, and be governed accordingly.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum in Paragraph 9 of Form A: Proposal may render your Proposal non-responsive.  


